
 

Newsletter for April 2022 Kansas Begins Here! 

Pick up will begin at 7am on Thursday,  

April 28th beginning at 17th and  

Cattletrail, working north and east.  

Residents may place any unwanted items  

TO THE CURB of their front yards just PRIOR  

to Thursday morning.  Please do not obstruct  

alleyways.   

City Crews will pick up any discarded items 

throughout this week, but only one pass  

through town will be made, so please place 

all items to the curb by Wednesday,  April 

27th.   

NO materials may be placed to the curb  

BEFORE Friday, April 22nd. 

***The following items will NOT be  

permitted:  

Tires, Grass, Garden Waste, Paint, Household  

Hazardous Waste  

Trees limbs need to be cut to 4 foot length.  

With your help and cooperation, we can  

beautify Goodland!  

 

Online Payment Announcement: 

We are now offering the benefit for clients to 
pay all their yard waste bills online. To  

participate please go to inthecantrash.com, 
and click the Online Payment Button in the 

upper right hand corner.  
To Login, you will need your account number 
and password (last four digits of phone  

number). You also have the option to request 
automatic billing for future services. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please give 

our office a call during normal business hours 

and we will be happy to assist you! 

In The Can, L.L.C. 

(785) 890-8080 

Goodland Kiwanis Club 

Egg My Yard Event 

Kiwanis "Egg My Yard" is an  

annual event were Goodland  

Kiwanis Club volunteers hide  

Easter eggs in the front yard on Easter Eve 

(Saturday, April 16th, 6p.m.) for all of 

those who sign up! Donations are welcome. 

After expenses, profits are donated to a 

worthy cause.  

For more information and/or to sign up 

please visit the Goodland Kiwanis website 

at: 

www.goodlandkiwanisclub.org  

Happy Easter 

http://inthecantrash.com/


   Looking forward to warmer weather? 

Want a safe level trail to explore? Check out the 

 Goodland Topside Trail … 

Invite a friend or go solo as you walk, jog or bike along the 

Goodland Topside Trail… 

Take your furry four legged friend to the dog park at the 

Goodland Topside Trail… 

Sit on a bench, enjoy the fresh air, read a good book at the 

Goodland Topside Trail… 

Visit the Welcome Center, Museum or the Van Gogh along the 

Goodland Topside Trail… 

Over 2 miles of enjoyment for the mind, body and soul at the 

Goodland Topside Trail… 

Begin at the Welcome Center, Steever Park or the Tech College  

Campus and have fun along the …  

 

 

Come Join us at our Arbor Day  

Celebration! 

 

Please join the City Commission, the Tree 

Board, Black Hills Energy and the 4th grade 

elementary class in the planting of the new 

tree and time capsule for Arbor Day.  

 
We are happy to continue this tradition and 

would like to thank  our Parks and Public 

Works Departments, Electric Department, 

and our Parks & Recreation/Tree Board for 

their planning and hard work maintaining 

our trees. 

 

When: Friday, April 29th at 

1:30 p.m. 

Where:  SE Steever Park 


